: )
Greenway Primary ¢~

& Nursery School (A~ L

Children are at the centre of everything we do

Thursday 18 May 2023

/‘

Dear Parents/carers
Summer Fair and Camping 2023

This year our annual summer fair and camping event is looking slightly different. In
discussions with Mrs Ellwood we have taken the decision not to hold a Greenway Fair.
Unfortunately, this is due to a huge shortfall in volunteers for the summer fair. The
GSA is a voluntary-run charity, and events such as the summer fair require not only
volunteers on the day, but a huge amount of planning and preparation leading up to
it. Without volunteers we cannot make big events Ilike this happen.

We have therefore made the decision to combine the fair and camping into one
bigger event — on Saturday 24th June we are holding Greenway Fest from
1:30pm.

There will be several different ways for families to enjoy this event.

For all those wishing to stay the duration until Sunday morning, camping tickets will
be on sale on Monday 22nd May at 8pm — these tickets sell out fast as pitches are
limited. We will also be offering day tickets, from 2:30-9pm, for those who wish to sleep
in the comfort of their own beds!

Tickets are priced £15 pp for adults / £5 pp for children.

Meanwhile, anyone who would like to enjoy a selection of games, Helter Skelter, face
painting and the all important summer hamper raffle, from 2:30-4:30pm, will be able
to come along free of charge.

Please look out for further communication from the GSA via the class reps in the next
day or two, which will provide you with further information in how you can buy tickets.
We hope to see you there.

The GSA and Mrs Ellwood
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